CWFhearing

From: Trent Orr <torr@earthjustice.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 5:34 PM

To: CWFhearing

Subject: Removal of e-mail address from service list

To whom it may concern:

This is to inform you that Restore the Delta is no longer represented by my former colleague, Yana Garcia, in the
WaterFix Water Right Change Petition hearing. Ms. Garcia has left Earthjustice for another position. Her Earthjustice e-
mail address, ygarcia@earthjustice.org, is no longer functional and should be removed from the service list for Restore
the Delta. The other e-mails on the service list for Restore the Delta should remain.

Please let me know if there is anything further | need to do in order for this deletion to occur. Thank you for your
assistance with this.

Very truly yours,

Trent W. Orr

Staff Attorney

Earthjustice California Office
50 California St., Suite 500
San Francisco, CA 94111
T:415-217-2000

F: 415-217-2040
torr@earthjustice.org
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